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8 August 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Pyjama Day Fundraiser 
Thursday, 11 August 2022 

 
Helensburgh Public School Year 5 future leaders have organised a Pyjama Day 
Fundraiser on Thursday, 11 August 2022.  
 
Students can come to school dressed in pyjamas or oodie.  However, please wear 
joggers or shoes (no slippers or Ugg boots). 
 
Bring in a gold coin donation on the day. 
 
Funds raised will go towards developing a school mural as part of the Year 5 Future 
Leader’s project. 
 
Thank you to our Year 5 Future Leaders for organising and to the school community 
for your support.  
 
 
 
Mr Neild 
Principal 
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